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PF Live – 13/14 July 2022 at ACC Liverpool 

 

The conference programme is at  https://publicfinancelive.org/ 

No additional expressions of interest have been received from Regional Council 

members following our February and March Regional Council updates. Therefore, 

Council is requested to approve the registration of Kathryn Long and John Barker as 

CIPFA SE Council representatives, plus any Regional Student Executive nominees 

(and see item 6 above). Budget commitment is c£1100. 

Any additional expressions of interest for attendance and associated travel and 

accommodation costs are requested subject to our £2,000 budget capacity. 

Conference accommodation for regional councils’ delegates has been reserved at 

Premier Inn, Albert Dock, Liverpool. 

Our own Regional Council delegates may be required to join a rota for assisting the 

NW Region (as locality hosts) in stewarding and regional stand hosting - as has 

been the practice during previous years’ live events. Further information should be 

available soon. 

Additionally, it will be useful to know which CIPFA Council Members are attending 

and also which Regional Council members are attending as employer paid delegates 

or exhibitors – it is likely that our Regional Council will be well represented anyway 

through those delegates at this year’s PF Live.  

 

John Barker 

Regional Secretary CIPFA SE 

19 May 2022 
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